
 

Hello everyone 

My prayer for you is that you are all well and coping in these troubling times and sharing 

God’s love to those around you. 

Due to our concern that a number of members of our community were not receiving the 

email through MailChimp, we are currently trying a new method of forwarding out 

information to the community.  We hope that this new method will be more successful in 

reaching our community and keeping you informed with what is going on.  We tried sending 

out a prayer request by this method so it seems to work quite well.  

We have decided that rather than do newsletters, as there is not much to report, that I 

would send out this report to you this month.  It has been great that a number of church 

fellowships have been able to get back together to worship corporately and I hope, if you 

haven’t been able to, it will happen soon.  Unfortunately, we have decided that, we will not 

be holding our normal gathering at Morayfield until early in the 2021.  I am currently 

investigating whether it is possible to have a ZOOM gathering next month, September, and if 

all goes well, we will forward the link so that you can join in.  We will keep you posted.  In 

October, an encouragement will be send out by our Spiritual Director and we are considering 

holding a barbeque get together in a park somewhere in November just as a catch up. 

In this time of isolation, my prayer is that you are keeping in contact with the members of 

our Emmaus community and supporting them both physically and mentally where there is 

opportunity to do so.  It is very easy for people to go into the shell of isolation and lose 

contact with those who want to support and bless them because of their love for you, so 

think about those who were on your table at your walk and give them a call to see how they 

are going. 

Even in these times remember the words of Paul to the Philippians in chapter 6. 

4 Rejoice in the Lord always. I will say it again: Rejoice! 5 Let your gentleness be evident to all. 

The Lord is near. 6 Do not be anxious about anything, but in every situation, by prayer and 

petition, with thanksgiving, present your requests to God. 7 And the peace of God, which 

transcends all understanding, will guard your hearts and your minds in Christ Jesus. 

He is always with us and He will not let us down. 
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